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I believe that further damage will occur to our river systems if our country doesn't respect our 
waterways. 
 
I do not support further dams being built for water management and investment into crops that 
require high water usage in areas that wouldn't otherwise be able to support it. Please stop this 
destructive  
 
pathway that is unsustainable to us as people and to our economy. Building dams should not be on 
the agenda today or in the future. It would be wonderful to see the restoration of rivers to there full 
glory, with the removal of dams. Let our rivers flow naturally. 


